
                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE                                                                   January 10th 2025 

 

STATEMENT ON AIR ACCIDENT AT MALINDI 

Kenya Civil Aviation Authority (KCAA) wishes to confirm that an aircraft 

registration number 5Y-CDC, crashed 2km from Malindi airport at 1159Z 

(2.59 p.m). 

The aircraft had three people on board who survived and were rushed to 

the nearest hospital. Meanwhile, regrettably, there were 3 fatalities on the 

ground.  Government agencies are already on site to establish the cause 

of the accident.  

 
Emile N. Arao, 
DIRECTOR GENERAL 
Kenya Civil Aviation Authority 
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For more information, please contact:  

Corporate Communication Department | Kenya Civil Aviation Authority  

Cell Phone: +254-709725000  

Email: pr@kcaa.or.ke  

 

Notes to Editor:  

 

Kenya Civil Aviation Authority (KCAA) is the regulatory authority established by the 

Civil Aviation Act, 2013 as amended in 2016 with the primary functions of regulation 

and oversight of aviation safety & security; economic regulation of air services and 

development of Civil Aviation; provision of air navigation services, and training of 

Aviation personnel. KCAA undertakes these functions guided by the provisions of the 

Convention on International Civil Aviation, related ICAO Standards and Recommended 

Practices (SARPs), the Kenya Civil Aviation Act, 2013, and the civil aviation regulations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pr@kcaa.or.ke

